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Combat Survivor Evader Locator system helps in the rescue of missing personnel

HUNTINGTON BEACH, Calif., April 24, 2014 -- Under a new four-year contract from the U.S. Air Force, Boeing
[NYSE: BA] will provide maintenance, engineering, training and support for the system that enables the rescue
of downed pilots and other warfighters in danger.

The Combat Survivor Evader Locator (CSEL) program's first multi-year logistics contract is valued at $32.5
million in total. A global emergency call system used by the Air Force, Army, Marine Corps and Navy for search
and rescue operations, CSEL consists of hand-held radios, satellite relays and four global base stations.

"With this first-ever multi-year CSEL support contract, Boeing will be able to provide reliable, long-term service
for this essential system," said Steve Capps, Boeing CSEL program manager. "This agreement also eliminates
our annual proposal costs for the next three years and helps maintain a more stable employment base over the
life of the contract.”

Boeing has delivered more than 54,600 hand-held radios to date and is on contract to provide another 2,550.
For more information on CSEL and Boeing’s other C4ISR capabilities, visit www.boeing.com/advertising/c4isr.

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Defense, Space & Security is one of the world's largest defense, space
and security businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions, and the world'’s
largest and most versatile manufacturer of military aircraft. Headquartered in St. Louis, Boeing Defense, Space
& Security is a $33 billion business with 57,000 employees worldwide. Follow us on Twitter: @BoeingDefense.
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